
TOWN OF CAMPBELL 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6, 2020 

6:00 P.M. 

*This meeting was conducted via remote conferencing software due to the statewide public 

health emergency* 

Members in attendance: Chairman Mitch Brohmer, Justin Kohls, Al Macha, Terry Schaller, Steve 

Hockenbery, Luke Raymer 

Members excused: Joe Weitekamp 

Also in attendance: Zoning Administrator Cassandra Hanan, Bob Gollnick, Mississippi River Regional 

Planning Commission 

Chairman Brohmer called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m.  

Motion by Al Macha/Steve Hockenbery to approve the minutes from the September 1, 2020 Planning & 

Zoning Commission meeting. The motion carried 6-0. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

Motion to accept public comment made by Steve Hockenbery/Terry Schaller. The motion carried 6-0. 

No public comment 

Motion to close public comment made by Steve Hockenbery/Terry Schaller. The motion carried 6-0. 

NEW BUSINESS: 

A. Discussion on Town of Campbell Comprehensive Plan updates.  

 

Bob Gollnick, Mississippi River Regional Planning Commission, discussed the public participation 

process. The MRRPC has developed a website where residents can go to learn more about the plan update 

and can take part in a survey.  

 

Cassandra Hanan stated that the Town would share links to the website on its social media and on the 

Town’s website as well.  

 

There was also discussion on the Future Land Use Map and the need for the map to be more reflective of 

the Town’s current zoning map.  

 

Motion by Steve Hockenbery/Terry Schaller to adjourn. Motion carried 6-0. Meeting adjourned at 

6:21 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Cassandra Hanan 

Town Clerk/Treasurer 


